
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
School Newsletter 

 

Welcome back to the last half term of the year! Time seems to be flying by. I hope you all 
had a restful break in preparation for a busy 7 weeks. We have welcomed our new intake for 
next year this week at our Stay and Play sessions and at the other end of the school, Year 6 

are busy preparing for their production. It certainly is all go! 

Next Week’s Diary Dates Next Week’s Dinner Menu 

 

Save The Date 

12th June  Year 2 - Hunstanton 

19th June  Year 1-  Whipsnade 

27th June Year 5 – Black 
Country Museum 

 

Day Name of Club Year Group Time 

M
o

n
 

Drums KS2 12:30-1:40 

Cricket Club KS2 3:30-4:30 

Tennis/Hockey KS2 3:30-4:30 

Tu
es

 

Latin and Ballroom Yr 2/3/4/5/6 7:45-8:40 

Football  Yr R/1/2 7:45-8:40 

Guitar KS2 11:00-12:00 

Football Yr 3/4 3:30-4:30 

Dodgeball Yr 5/6 3:30-4:30 

W
ed

s 
 Keyboard KS2 9:00 -12:00 

Brass KS2 10:10-10:40 

Girls’ Multisports KS2  3:30-4:30 

Football Yr 5/6 3:30-4:30 

Th
u

rs
 

Gymnastics Yr 1/2 7:45-8:40 

Archery KS2 3:30-4:30 

Woodwind Thursday 2:30-3:00 

Girls’ Football Yr 3/4/5 3:30-4:30 

Paddlers Yr 5 3:30-6:00 

Fr
i 

Archery Yr R/1/2  7:45-8:30 

Upper Strings KS2 11:15-12:15 

Multisports Yr R/1/2 3:30–4:30 

Gymnastics KS2 3:30-4:30 

Monday  
Chicken curry and rice or jacket potato with a choice 

of beans, cheese or tuna and salad 
Tuesday  

Pork sausage/halal chicken sausage or Quorn 
sausage with mashed potatoes, Yorkshire pudding, 

carrots and broccoli  
 Wednesday  

Pork meatballs or halal chicken in tomato sauce, 
wholemeal pasta, garlic bread and diced mixed 

vegetables 
Thursday  

Cheese and tomato pizza with potato footballs and 
salad 

 Friday  
Double cod fish finger or fish star or veggie nuggets 

and chips with beans or sweetcorn 
Reception, Year 1 and 2 are eligible for a hot meal 

at lunch time with no payment needed.  
All dietary needs and requirements can be catered 

for. 

 

Last Week’s Attendance Heroes 

 

SCHOOL VALUES : RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY- HONESTY - COURAGE - HAPPINESS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Ending:  7th June 2024 
 

Contact us: 
www.boothvilleprimary.net 

head@boothville-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk 
admin@boothville.school 

X - @BoothvillePri 
Tel: 01604 491545 

5DB 

98.8% 
 

FANTASTIC   
Well done Dobby!  

Current overall school 
attendance is 93.5%  
OFSTED minimum 
expectation is 97% 

Please remember to book your school 
dinner via the Payments section of the 
Parent App. This includes children who 
are entitled to a hot meal in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 as well as children 
who have Free School Meals in KS2. 

Remember that this needs to be done 
by midnight the night before. 

 
 

http://www.boothvilleprimary.net/
http://www.boothvilleprimary.net/
mailto:head@boothville-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk


Sports Report 

The Cube 

Children from Key Stage 2 took part in a Pacesetters Competition based on The Cube gameshow. Children 

had to crack various problem-solving tasks and skill stations either individually or as a team to earn points. 

The children enjoyed all of the challenges. Well done to Iyla, Tyler, Lyle, Sophie, Harman, Arjun, Caoimhe, 

Zayna, Teagan, Lyla, Beau, Harry S, Leo and Cameron. Congratulations to Tyler for winning the Competition 

Sportsmanship Award. 

 
 

 

Rugby  

Congratulations to the Year 5 and 6 Rugby team who took part in the Saints Competition in 

Bugbrooke on Wednesday. The standard of rugby was spectacular and we played a number of 

games winning 5 and losing 2. 

Despite the competition not having an official winner, we were chosen to progress to the finals to be 

held at Franklins Gardens in 2 week’s time. We look forward to playing on the pitch. Well done 

everyone! 

 



DIARY DATES  

Phonics Screening Year 1 Week beginning 10th June 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 12th June 

Year 2 Trip to Hunstanton 12th June 

Year 1 Sports Day 18th June @ 9:15 

Year 2 Sports Day 18th June @ 1:15 

Year 1 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo 19th June 

Year 4 Sports Day 19th June @ 9:30 

Year 3 Sports Day 19th June @ 1:15 

Year 5 Sports Day 20th June @ 9:30 

Year 6 Sports Day 20th June @ 1:15 

Year 3 Sleepover 21st June @ 6:00 

Year 5 Trip to the Black Country Museum 27th June 

Year 6 Leavers Photos 27th June 

Summer Fete 4th July @ 2:30 

Transfer Day 8th July 

School Reports out 12th July 

Year 6 Performance 1 15th July @ 9:30 

Year 6 Performance 2 16th July @ 2:00 

Year 6 Performance 3 17th July @ 5:00 

Year 6 Party 17th July @ 6:00pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 19th July @ 9:15 
 

SAFEGUARDING  
Our children’s safety and well-being is our main priority and all of our school staff receive regular 

training and updates.  If you have any concerns please contact one of the school’s Designated 
Safeguarding Leads.   

They are:  
Miss Payne, Mr Elyard, Mrs Morgan, Mrs Tobin, Mrs Elliott (Miss Lee) who is also our Family Support 

Worker and Mrs Tanfield. 

School Improvement 
As we come towards the end of this year, we begin to plan for September and the future. Each year, 

we write a School Improvement Plan to help focus our work to always continue and develop our 
school so that we can be the best we can be. I would really appreciate your feedback and I will be 

sending the form out separately via the app. Thank you for your support with this.  

Staffing and Transition 

Staffing and classes are still being finalised for next year. We plan to do plenty of 
transition in June and July so children are fully prepared. Transfer Day takes place on July 

8th. 

Assessments 

Children will be completing end of year assessments over the coming weeks.  
Next week, our Year 1 pupils will take the Phonics Screening Check and our Year 4 

pupils will complete the Multiplication Tables Check. 

Summer Term 
Although we haven’t had the driest weather, when the sun is out, it is definitely warming up. We 

will encourage the children to drink plenty during the day. You may wish to send in a hat and 
suncream. 

It is also that time of year when many jumpers and cardigans are left on the field. Please can you 
ensure that they are named and we can reunite them should they get lost. 

 


